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Tinsley-Evans, Emma (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)

From: Roger Yarwood [dglgplanning@hotmail.co.uk]
Sent: 17 May 2013 09:59

To: Policy & Spatial Planning, PSP

Subject: Traveller Site Allocations DPD

On behalf of the National Federation of Gypsy Liaison Groups and the Derbyshire Gypsy Liaison Group, |
offer the following comments on the Traveller sites Allocations DPD. We generally support the document
but consider that the policy text should recognidse that other sites may come forward through planning
applications and that such applications will be considered against the Local Plan policies. The allocations in
the document should not be interpreted as a limit on provision. It should also be recogniseed that future
reviews of need will be required and may determine the need for additional provision.

Yours sincerely,

A. R. Yarwood, DipTP, MRTPI

Planning Officer

National Federation of Gypsy Liaison Groups





